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WATER SUPPLY PROTECTION TRUST  
Wednesday, March 06, 2019 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

 

 

 

Agenda 
 

 

Location: DCR Division of Water Supply Protection 

Office of Watershed Management 

180 Beaman Street 

West Boylston, MA 01583 

(508) 792-7423   (508) 835-4816 

 

 

 

1.  Approval of Minutes – December 6, 2018 meeting    5 minutes 

 

 

2. FY19 Spending Update       15 minutes 

- John Scannell, DCR      

 

 

3. Draft FY20 Work Plan and Budget for FY20     30 minutes 

- John Scannell, DCR 

 

 

4. Watershed Staffing Assessment      20 minutes 

 

 

5. Expanded Wachusett Hunting Discussion       20 Minutes 

 

 

6. Other Updates             25 minutes  

– John Scannell, DCR 

 

- Winter gull operations 

- Personnel updates 

- Ware River Watershed Public Access Plan Update  

- PFAS compounds 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                        


